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From: Sarah Gray (Central Coast LHD)[/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE 
ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDL T)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=C5893EA7519E4827 A0991 F9837 
646898-SARAH. GRAY] 

Sent: Mon 27/03/2023 2:53:40 PM (UTC+11 :00) 

To: Ace red itation [ accred itation@ra nzcr. edu. au] 

Cc: Steevie Chan (Central Coast LHD) 

Subject: Culture Review Report -Accreditation of Central Coast Cancer Centre (Gosford 
Hospital) for Radiation Oncology Training (Our Ref: CD23/25303) 

Attachment: Final Report (Redacted) - Radiation Oncology Workforce Culture Review - July 
2022.pdf 

Dear Matthew 

Thank you for the College's letter dated 1 March 2023 concerning this matter. 

Central Coast LHD has now completed its redaction of the Workforce Culture Review Final Report. A 

copy of same is attached. We appreciate the College's acknowledgement that this report is to be used 
for assessment purposes only to support accreditation of Registrar Training, and that the report is not 
for dissemination. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Prof Steevie Chan, District 
Director Medical Services. 

Kind regards 
Sarah 

Sarah Gray 

Executive Assistant to District Director Medical Services I Medical Services 
Executive Unit 6 Racecourse Road West Gosford NSW 2250 
Tel iiiiiiiiiiiiiii I 
ww~ v.au CentralCoastHealth @CCoastHealth 

Health 
Centra I Coast 
Local Health District 

From: Accreditation <accreditation@ranzcr.edu.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 2 March 2023 3:33 PM 
To: Sarah Gray (Central Coast LHD) < 
Cc: Steevie Chan (Central Coast LHD) 
<accreditation@ranzcr.edu.au> 

; Accreditation 

Subject: CM: Re: Accreditation of Central Coast Cancer Centre (Gosford Hospital) for Radiation 
Oncology Traini ng 

Dear Sarah, 



MOH.0010.0220.0002 

Please find attached a letter addressed to Prof Steevie Chan from RANZCR's Radiation Oncology 
Chief Censor, Dr Lisa Sullivan, and the Chief Accreditation Officer, Dr Vanessa Estall. 

Kindly let me know if you have any questions or we can be of assistance. 

Warmest regards, 

Matthew Heinecke I Senior Administrator Accreditation I Policy, Advocacy & Workforce Unit 
The Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Radiologists 
Level 9, 51 Druitt Street, Sydney 2000 NSW 
T: I E: I W: www.ranzcr.com 

This email and any attachments are confidential , privileged or private and intended solely for the use of the individual or the entity to 
whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email. The Royal 
Australian and New Zealand College of Radiologists disclaims liability for the contents of private emails. 




